FOIA request

Dave Askins <dave.askins@annarborchronicle.com> Thu, Apr 28, 2011 at 12:29 PM
To: "Foondle, Laurie" <LFoondle@aZ2gov.org>

Dear Laurie,

We hereby request under Michigan's Freedom of Information Act a copy
of any audio or video recordings of the Feb. 17, 2009 city council
meeting that are currently retained by the city of Ann Arbor. We have
previously requested to view a copy of the DVD that CTN should
theoretically have retained, but we have been informed by CTN staff
that the disk is misplaced and that online recordings of the meeting
previously available over CTN's Video on Demand feature have been
erased. In order to encourage the city to search exhaustively for the
recorded material, we have escalated our request to one that is backed
by the state's FOIA statute.

Cheers,

Dave

Dave Askins

Editor, The Ann Arbor Chronicle
734.645.2633

www.annarborchronicle.com

Member of the Michigan Press Association







